


* * *
We inform you that:

· We are responsible for the adequacy and accuracy of the disclosure in the filing;
· Staff comments or changes to disclosure in response to Staff comments do not foreclose the

Commission from taking any action with respect to the filing; and
· We may not assert Staff comments as a defense in any proceeding initiated by the

Commission or any person under the federal securities laws of the United States.
 

If you have any questions with respect to the foregoing or require further information, please contact
the undersigned at (720) 875-4333. 

  

  
 Very truly yours,

 /s/ Christopher W. Shean
 Christopher W. Shean
  
 
cc: Richard N. Baer – Liberty Media Corporation

Renee L. Wilm – Baker Botts L.L.P.
 
 


